
 

 

 

ATTENTION 
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

WATER SHUT OFF  

& 

ROAD CLOSURE 
 

The Town of Harbour Grace would like to inform the 

residents of Water St., from Riverhead Irving to Lee’s 

Lane, that water will be shut off & the road will be closed 

on Monday, December 11, 2023, from 8:30 am – 4:30 

pm to complete necessary repairs to a water main 

break. 

The street will be open to local traffic only. 

The Town apologizes for any inconvenience. 


